
PERSATUAN PENDIDIKAN KHAS KEBANGSAAN 
(NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF SPECIAL EDUCATION) 

 
NOTICE OF 15TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
 
Dear Honourable Members, 
 
Notice is hereby given that the 15th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Persatuan 
Pendidikan Khas Kebangsaan (National Association of Special Education) will be 
held as follow: 
 
Date  :  9 March 2024 (Saturday) 
Time  : 10:00 am  
Meeting Platform: Hybrid  
                              (Physical: Cemerlang Room, Ground Floor, Administrative 
Block, Faculty of Education, University Malaya; and 
                               Online: Google Meet) 

(Note: the Google Meet link will be sent to you when nearer to the AGM date) 
 
The meeting agenda is as follows:  
 

1)                  Speech by the President, Professor Datuk Dr. Sufean Hussin 

2)                  Adoption of Previous AGM minutes 

             3)            Association Report:   -  Activities 

                                                                    - Financial Status 

             4)           Election of Executive Committee for 2024 - 2026                                            

             One (1) President 

             One (1) Deputy President 

             One (1) Vice President 

             One (1) Honorary Secretary 

             One (1) Assistant Honorary Secretary 

             One (1) Honorary Treasurer 

             Seven (7) Committee Members 

             Two (2) Auditors 

             

             5)           Other matters                                         

 
Please confirm your attendance to the meeting on or before 7 March 2024  
through this Google 
Form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5GudBQ03NhY_R6IP1ePT0S0
UOKwO_scHzsALOzuqxgn5eCA/viewform 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5GudBQ03NhY_R6IP1ePT0S0UOKwO_scHzsALOzuqxgn5eCA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5GudBQ03NhY_R6IP1ePT0S0UOKwO_scHzsALOzuqxgn5eCA/viewform


 
Should you have further enquiries, please do not hesitate to email 
(nasemsia@gmail.com) or Whatsapp Professor Dr. Loh Sau Cheong (h/p: 016-
3125189).  
 
Your attendance and support are very much appreciated. 
  
Thank you. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Prof. Dr. Loh Sau Cheong 
Hon. Secretary 
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